Vice President Report to the AGM March 14, 2022

It has been a year to remember! | am very happy to meet face-to-face all those we have missed. The
following are the areas | have been responsible for:

Meetings:

As Vice President, | have organized our ZOOM meetings in lieu of organizing our meeting space. ltis
wonderful to be back at ECRA’s, (Elder Citizen’s Recreation Association’s) Building. Hope you all enjoy
the complementary lunch.

Calendar: | printed a few extra copies if you would like one. Otherwise, it is available on our website at
https://www.federalretirees.ca/en. Click on branches, Click on British Columbia, Click on Prince George.
At the left, click on the link for calendars. Etc.

Bylaws: At our December meeting, | was given the bylaw review to work on with Marilyn Rayner.
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